
Leonard V. Moore Middle School 
 
 
 

Ms. Tomeeko Hunt                Mr. Kyle McCormick              Ms. Dana Ockimey 
Principal                  Vice Principal               Vice Principal 
thunt@rosellescchools.org                 kmccormick@roselleschools.org              dockimey@roselleschools.org  
 

  ☏ (908) 298-2047/🖷 (908)298-3333 720 Locust Street, Roselle NJ 07203 
 
 
 

 

Health Office Reminder 

February 1, 2023 

Dear Parent/Guardian,      
 
Students currently enrolled in the 5th Grade MUST show documentation that they have received 
the additional vaccinations before entering 6th Grade. According to N.J.A.C. 8:57-4 Chapter 
14: Immunization for Pupils in Schools, your child is required to receive the below indicated 
immunizations. The amended regulations in N.J.A.C. 8:57-4 State the following: 
For sixth grade students 11 years of age, schools must now require proof of one dose of 
the 
 

● Meningococcal conjugate vaccine 
● TDAP vaccine 

 
In accordance to N.J.A.C. 8-57-4 Chapter 14 (Mandatory for all students in NJ) 
*Students who are 10 years of age when entering the 6th grade, will be given 2 weeks after they 
turn the required age to provide the health office with proof of vaccinations. Failure to submit 
documentation within the allotted time, will result in your child not being able to attend school 
until the documents have been received. 
Please contact your healthcare provider to make sure that vaccinations are available. No notes 
will be accepted if vaccines are not available.  Please make the appropriate arrangements with 
other health care providers or clinics if needed.    
 
If you have any questions and/or concerns, please feel free to reach out School Nurse, Ms. 
Angel Hollis, ahollis@roselleschools.org. Thank you for helping us maintain the health and 
wellness of all students at L.V. Moore. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

Angel Hollis      Tomeeko Hunt 
Ms. A. Hollis, RN, BSN     Ms. Tomeeko Hunt 
School Nurse       Principal  
   


